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Officers 2017
 President …………..……Tony Schavone
 Vice-President ……………..…Rick Miller
 Secretary …………….………. Bert Wiest
 Treasurer………………..Michael Baddley
 NCCC Governor…..…..………Joe Orrico
 Webmaster……….…….Douglas Mariani
Newsletter Editor……………Debra Ruby

Board of Governors

 Sal Cruz
 Eric Ellsworth
 Wayne Heard
 Laura Schavone
 Donna Stewart
Dianne Wiest

Committee Chair
 Banquet……………………………..….TBD
 Car Show……………………Wayne Heard
 Care & Kindness…………. Dianne Wiest
 Charity……………………….Dianne Wiest
 Clothing………………………...Rick Miller
 Historians……………..……… Jan Works
 Meeting Hostess………..…Dianne Wiest
 Membership……………………Bert Wiest
 Public Relations…………Richard Cheek
 Raffle.…………………….…..…………TBD
 Sergeant at Arms….Ron DeBartolomeis
 Trophies/Awards……………Tom Cuccio

 Car Show Champion
 Rally Champion
 Auto Cross champion

We are a car club made up of Corvette owners with a passion for a fine
driving machine, with the goal to participate in and support auto-related
activities, such as: car shows, auto-crossing, rallies, drag racing, caravans,
cruises, parades, etc.

We support (N.C.C.C.) National Council of Corvette Clubs, National
Corvette Museum, several social, civic, and charitable organizations. CSS is
incorporated as a non-profit organization in the County of Orange, California.

 www.CalicintoRanch.org

Who We Are

CSS Family Updates

Joyce Grohmann has suffered a broken femur (thigh bone) caused by
multiple myeloma bone cancer. She had a titanium bar placed to
stabilize it. We wish her a full and speedy recovery!

Well Bert had another surgery! It was an exploratory laminectomy
(another look at his back incision) to find out was causing the leak.
Doc found it, fixed it, and Bert is home. Last time I saw him, he looked
as if nothing’s happened! Great recovery so far!

We continue to wish Marge Huhta and Steve Melton good health and
healing.



CSS Upcoming Events 2017

July 9  Club Event to Ojai to Visit a Cool Car Collection

July 15 OC Vettes Poker Run

Aug. 5  Vapor Trail Vettes Low Speed Autocross

Aug. 12 Irwindale car show and race day

Sept. 7-10 Corvettes of Fresno Tahoe 49
* The Longest Running Annual Corvette Event on the Planet!

Please let us know of any events of interest to Club members.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

* SAVE your POP TOPS from cans for
the Ronald McDonald House! *

* Please bring your pop tops to our next
meeting and give them to Dianne.

Thanks!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Corvette Super Shots



The VP’s Column

The VP's Word
By Rick Miller

Hi all,

Hard to believe June has come and gone already. Time
sure is flying by. Hopefully you're all enjoying the warmer
weather and the beginning of summer '17.

June 4th was the Huntington Beach Concours and the O.C.
Vettes People's Choice Car shows. CSS members took
honors for 1st, 2nd and 3rd Place finishes (5 total) in the
Judged Concours and 1st and 2nd place finishes in the
People's Choice event. Congrats to trophy recipients the
Lee's, Millers, Valparaiso's and Utash's.

Other events included Vapor Trails Autocross and The Bash
at the Jones's (formerly the Bash Before the Bash).
Personally unable to attend these 2 events I look forward to
hearing all about them from members who were there.

In other Corvette news, the plant has geared up for 2018
production with orders for the newest special edition
"Carbon 65" hot and heavy. Production will be limited to 650
units in total including exports. 400 units are already on
order.

Better get to Connell soon if you want one of these beauties.

July events include a private showing of a personal car
collection in Ojai July 9th and O.C. Vettes Annual Charity
Poker Run July 15th. The specifics for Ojai will be discussed
at the July meeting and the Poker Run info is on our
website.

Got word from the Tahoe 49 committee that CSS members
are clearly in the lead for club participation and are now 3
tables strong for the banquet. If you've been considering
attending but haven't yet registered there's still room to join
the party. Check the website for info about Tahoe 49 and
other future events.

your V.P. (Vette Prognosticator)

President
Tony

What’s the worst thing that can happen to a Corvette owner? Well,
the worst is probably having your car stolen. But, the second worst
has to be having your car quit in the middle of a busy street and
then having the darn car not start.

What seemed like an eternity was probably only 15 minutes before
it started. This wasn’t my 1962 Corvette; it was my 2012! I limped it
home and then brought it to our Tuesday monthly CSS meeting.
Doug Mariani, who is a certified Corvette Tech, determined that the
ECM (Engine Control Module) was bad.

I would have liked to take it to Connell Chevrolet, our wonderful
sponsor, but considering the situation, I took it to the nearest
Chevrolet Dealer - Premier Chevrolet in Buena Park. There I met
with the Service Consultant, Dan Shepherd. He was very pleasant
to work with. He agreed the ECM was bad and had to be replaced.
The cost was almost $800.

The car had 31,500 miles which was over the 5-year warranty limit.
“What can you do for me?” was my next question. Within 5
minutes, they called me back and said it would all be covered
under warranty. Wow, that was great news.

When I picked up the car, I talked to Dan Shepherd again. Turns
out he owns a Corvette, but can’t drive it right now since he is on
crutches. But he would like to come to a meeting of our club.

The best part of the story is upon reading my warranty book, I find
out that the ECM is warranted for 8 years or 80,000 miles. Lesson:
Read the books that come with your car.

* * * * * * * * *

We have reached the half way point of this year with an exciting
event to start off July. On July 9th, I’m planning a day trip to Ojai.
We will meet Dwayne, who has a 50-car collection, including his
first car. He has several nice Corvettes also. More information will
be available at the July monthly meeting.

Thanks to all of those who went to Big Bear to Shirley and Garry’s,
Bash. Some didn’t go because of the fires, but I hear that everyone
attending had a Great Time. Thanks to Shirley and Garry for
hosting this special annual event.

Tony
Save the Wave

June Trivia: Due to Federal Mandates, the 1980 Corvette had what
MPH Speedometer?

Corvette Time Line: June 30 1953. The first production Corvette
rolls off the assembly line at a temporary facility on Van Slyke
Avenue in Flint, Michigan.



Huntington Beach Concours
June 4, 2017

(Ann’s Pictures)

       Brad Lee C6 1st Place Street

       Rick Miller 1st Place C7 Street

      We had the space and these photos are too cute!

Corvette Fans!

Gary M's 1st Grandson - Dean!

Ken & Jean Pence's Dog
Going for a Ride!



Eric and Debbie’s Anniversary Trip to Park City, Utah
June 3-10, 2017



Vapor Trail Vettes
June 10, 2017

By, Shannon Norris

Shannon Norris, Bud Norris, Ed Norris and Linda
Norris went to Santa Maria on Saturday June 10,
2017 to represent Corvette Super Sports at the
Vapor Trail Vettes autocross event.  Ed Norris
received the Men’s fastest time of the day in both
the morning and afternoon events and won first
place in his class.  Bud Norris took first place in
his class in both the morning and afternoon
events and received Men’s second fastest time of
the day in both.  Shannon Norris received the
Women’s fastest time of the day in both the
morning and afternoon events and won first place
in her class as well.  Overall Corvette Super
Sports was well represented bring home 6
trophies.



      CSS Car Show Goodie Bag Stuff

The car show committee is working very hard to
obtain items for the goodie bags and raffle prizes.
To help make this event a big success, we need
all of the members to participate in our collection
of gift cards.

We are making an appeal to all club members to
help with the car show. We especially need CAR
SHOW VOLUNTEERS and members to make
contact with someone you do business with for
raffle prizes. We need GIFT CARDS of $25 each.
In addition, we need goodie bag items or anything
we can put into the bags like pens, pencils, key
fobs, chapstick, travel size sunscreen, snacks etc.
Here’s a list of suggestions:

We need 150 units for each of the following
Goodie Bag Items:

·   AERO Products  ­­­ Provided by, AERO
·   Bottled Water   ­­­ Laura & Tony Schavone
·   Kleenex     ­­­ Sarah & Richard Cheek
·   Motrin or other pain reliever
·   Chips (small bags)
·   Goldfish (small bags)
·   Granola Bars (No Chocolate)
·   Pens
·   Pencils
·   Notepads
·   Small Hand Sanitizers
·   Travel Size Sunscreen
·   Vent Brush
·   First Aid Kits
·   Chapstick
·   Mini­Flashlights
·   Mints
·   Other?

Big Bear Bash
June 24, 2017

Shirley says thank you for everyone who came
to the party/weekend. It was quaint, simple,
and very nice. Everyone had a good time.
Unfortunately,  I wasn’t there, and no one took
any pictures!?!

The fire was going away from Big Bear and
they couldn’t even smell any smoke. There
was no danger! Sadly many were scared away
from the news unnecessarily and missed a
beautiful weekend.



CSS General Meeting Minutes
June 6, 2017

Officers present: Tony Schavone, Bert Wiest, Michael
Baddley, Douglas Mariani, Rick Miller

Board members present: Dianne Wiest, Donna Stewart,
Laura Schavone, Wayne Heard

Members present: 54

A quorum was declared to be present by Secretary Bert
Wiest.

At 1900 Ron DeBartolomeis called the meeting to order
and led those assembled in the pledge of allegiance.

President Tony Schavone welcomed all and thanked them
for their attendance, confessing to be a corvetteaholic.

Donna Stewart introduced our visitors Steve and Kathy Dull,
Bill and Patty Burton, welcomed members Jim and Elaine
Cooper from Las Vegas.

The reading of the last meetings minutes were waived.
Secretary Bert Wiest thanked all for their cards and well
wishes.

Treasurer Michael Baddley gave his report.

Vice President Rick Miller listed the month’s birthdays and
anniversaries, Birthdays are: Bill Wisnowski, Chris Spencer,
Sal Cruz, Eric Ellsworth, Geoff Girvin, Douglas Mariani,
Fred Reinecke, Dennis Blake, Elaine Cooper, Debra
Prichard, Nelson Betancourt. Anniversaries: Eric Ellsworth
and Debra Ruby, Steve and Cathy Melton, Bill and Pam
DeForrest, Gary and Alina Maleski, Ellis Chee and George
and Sandy McMullen.

Rick Miller reported on the upcoming events: June 10,
Vapor Trails Autocross; June 24, bash at the Jones’;
July 15, OC Vettes poker run.

Joe Orrico was not present. In his place Jennifer Spencer
passed out the regional first place patches.

The clean car award was won by Richard and Sarah Cheek.

Care and Concern chairperson Dianne Wiest read a thank
you note from Marge Huhta and gave an update on Steve
Melton.

Richard Cheek had no publicity report.

Car show chairman Wayne Heard reported that the car
Show fliers are in, encouraging members to take some and
hand out appropriately.

Rick Miller had no report at this time regarding club
embroidery and apparel.

Meeting Hostess Dianne Wiest need some additional volunteers
to bring goodies to the meetings.

Treasurer Mike Baddley reported that the board had voted to
increase the monthly raffle reimbursement amount from
$50.00 to $75.00.

Rick Miller reported on the Plastic Fantastic car show in San
Diego. They may be looking for a different venue next year,
but very well attended.

Brad Valparaiso reported on the Huntington Beach Concours
d’elegance and OC Vettes peoples choice car shows and
awards. Awardees were:

OC Vettes show: C5 1st place – Doug and Wanda Utash; C6 2nd

place – Brad and Ann Lee

Concours: C5 2nd place – Doug and Wanda Utash; C6 1st place-
Brad and Ann Lee; C7 1st place-Rick and Lynn Miller; C7 2nd place-
Monica Valparaiso; C7 3rd place-Brian Valparaiso.

Tony Schavone reported that there were 17 cars in the club
Corvette corral at the Muckenthaler show. Richard and Sarah
Cheek won best of show.

Dave MacDonough reports the next shooting event will be on
Sat, June 17, it will be a pistol shoot at Field Time.

The banquet committee of Karen DeBartolomeis, Laura
Schavone and Donna Stewart and Marcia Lynch report that
the banquet will be held on January 20 at the Phoenix club in
Anaheim. The cost will be $45.00 per member with the club
absorbing $10.00 per member. A motion was made: “Moved
that the club donate $10.00 per member to the banquet.” The
motion was seconded and passed unanimously. A second
motion was made “moved that the club approve the Phoenix
club as the venue and January 20 as the date for the banquet.”
The motion was seconded and passed with one no vote.

Brenda Kalb won the dinner raffle.

The raffle winners were: Sarah Cheek, Ruth, Kathy Dull,
Will Grohmann, Patty Burton, Pam DeForrest, Jay Lynch.

The goodies were provided by Bert Wiest and Eddie Hoefer.

The meeting was adjourned at 2017.

Respectfully Submitted
Bert Wiest, Secretary



NCCC PRESIDENT’s MESSAGE
June 2017

Summer is here and as the weather gets warmer each day I see more and more opportunities for members of NCCC to
get involved and enjoy the hobby of owning a Corvette.

Everything is in place for another great NCCC Convention this year in Bowling Green KY, home of the Corvette. The
Corvette plant announced in April that the plant would be closed for tours for 18 months which upset a lot of people. Plan-
ning the convention over two years out, no one in NCCC had any idea the tours would not be available to us or the public.
However, that does not stop all the fun and good times to be had at convention this August. The Yanko’s and Murphy’s
have a great program planned and there is still time to come on a day pass for one or more days to see and experience
all there is to do during the week of convention.

May 6th was the second quarter meeting of the NCCC Board of Governors in St. Louis. Business was conducted and
Officers reports were given for all the areas in NCCC. Each NCCC club elects a Governor who represents all the mem-
bers of their club in deciding the direction for the future of NCCC. Regional Officers represent each region and all club
Governors who cannot attend. National Officers chair committee meetings on Friday afternoon and evening with all the
Regional Officers. National elected Officers meet Saturday morning prior to the afternoon meeting with the Governors to
discuss information from the Friday night meetings. All this information comes together on Saturday afternoon at the Na-
tional Governors meeting at 12:30 PM. This is just a small part of what all the volunteers, Officers, and Governors do for
the 18,000 + members of NCCC. They all do it with a passion and love for NCCC, and the Corvette hobby. If ever you
have a chance to attend a meeting, I encourage you to do so. You might just see the dedication and time these officers
spend for everyone to have fun!

Things on the National level are doing well. For the first time in seven years, NCCC has a balanced budget for 2017.
NCCC’s “Blue Bars” magazine is better than ever in full color with current reports of events happening all over the coun-
try. The new deal with the printing company using three staples instead of two and flatting the magazine has reduced the
problems of torn covers. Editor Elaine Heretta is doing an excellent job of assembling the magazine for everyone to enjoy
and working with the printer to reduce the cost of the magazine by over $30,000 in 2017.

Amelia Workman, VP of Membership, is right on top of processing new members coming in every week as clubs sign
up new Corvette owners. The new membership renewal program is all set for this fall when renewals start again for 2018.
Please make sure that NCCC has your current correct address and the right email so you don’t miss out on anything in
the future.

The new NCCC raffle program to support St Jude Children’s Research Hospital is doing well but could still use a little
more support from all the members of NCCC. Only 2000 tickets at $50 each for a certificate for a new Corvette or $40,000
cash, and with over 18,000 NCCC members, all tickets should be sold out by now. Please consider helping out this worth-
while cause to help children who are dealing with cancer and other medical issues. You can order tickets on the NCCC
web site under Charity. It’s the right thing to do and sends a good message about our great organization.

The NCCC relationship with the National Corvette Museum keeps getting stronger each day. The “NCM delivery pro-
gram” has gained NCCC over 350 new members. NCCC support for the new Motor Sports Park continues to make others
aware that NCCC is there as a Corvette organization. Many NCCC clubs are using the MSP for events. What a great
place to host a speed event.

That’s it for this month. Events are up and running all over the country. Try to attend one just to see how much fun they
can be. Get involved with your club supporting events, drives outs, tours, and anything with your Corvette. Please keep in
mind, everything NCCC and clubs do are hosted by volunteers who give of their time and energy so we can have a good
time.

Until next month, drive safe, have fun, and enjoy the ownership of a Corvette.
Over 299 million people in the USA don’t own a Corvette. We are the lucky ones!!!
Enjoy and make the most of it!!

Dave Heinemann
President NCCC



Where You Can Find Corvette Parts and Merchandise

For those of you who have been into Corvettes for awhile most – or all – of the following will not be news to
you, but for you relative newcomers to the love of Vettes this offering is being made to help you find the parts
you may need for your classic or the trim add-ons you might want to buy to personalize your Vette or the
clothing, gear, etc. you might like to own to show others of your interest in the sport.

It’s amazing just how many publications are out there that are dedicated to Corvettes and how helpful many of
them can be. Following is a list and quick summary of the more popular catalogs that you might want to look
into. Most of them are available for routine periodic mailing if you request it, and most of them have a web site
from which you can peruse their offerings. Me, I prefer to receive the catalogs so that I can better see just
what’s out there I might not have not seen before.

The three largest, most popular catalogs with the most items that are non-“parts” are:

a. Mid America Motorworks, www.mamotorworkscom, (800) 500-1500;
b. Eckler’s Corvette, www.ecklersCorvette.com, (800) 327-4868;
c. Corvette America, www.CorvetteAmerica.com, (800) 458-3475.

Those publications periodically also publish catalogs geared specifically for a single generation of Corvettes so
when they ask you for the year and model you drive don’t be afraid to tell them.

Then there are catalogs that are almost exclusively for parts, especially of older model Corvettes:

a. Volunteer Vette Products, www.volvette.com, (865) 521-9100;
b.  J & D Corvette, www.jdcorvette.com, (800) 838-8353 (located locally in Bellflower, CA).

For trim and accessory items as well as clothes, furniture and the like, you should look at:

a. Corvette Central, www.CorvetteCentral.com, (800) 345-4122. They have an accessories catalog and a
separate catalog of parts, etc., for each generation of Corvettes.

b. Burston Marketing’s Corvette Collection, www.CorvetteCollection.com, (800) 653-1375.
c. And finally, the catalog from the retail store at the National Corvette Museum,

www.CorvetteMuseum.org, (800) 538-3883.

In addition to the above, you might also consider visiting the show rooms of Corvette Mike’s at 1133 North
Tustin Avenue and West Coast Corvettes, 1210 N. Kraemer Blvd., both are located near each other in
Anaheim just off the 91 freeway in Anaheim. They have a selection of GM authorized accessories and clothes
for sale, as well as an indoor Corvette sales room with used road gems. Both also maintain service
departments for  installing accessories and the like and for general maintenance of Corvettes. West Coast
Corvettes has a new catalog that was just released and is available for pick-up at the store. (Price is
pre-printed on each catalog as $12.95, but don’t be fooled, they’re free - just ask for one.)



CSS
Celebrations

June Birthdays
 1 - Bill Wisnowski
  3 - Chris Spencer
 5 -  Sal Cruz
12 - Eric Ellsworth
13 - Geoff Girvin
14 - Douglas Mariani
15 - Pam DeForrest
19 - Fred Reinecke
20 - Dennis Blake
22 - Elaine Cooper
25 - Debra Prichard
27 - Nelson Betancourt

On June 30, 1953 the first production corvette rolled
off the make-shift assembly line at the temporary
facility on Van Slyke avenue in Flint, Michigan . The
first years production of 300 corvettes was the low-
est in the 64 years the corvette has been produced.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY CORVETTE

July Birthdays
 3 - Dawnette Norris
14 - Bob Kump
19 - Brenda Kalb
22 - Mike Baddley
25 - Douglas Utash
26 - Eddie Hoefer
28 - Ellis Chee
31 - Cathy Melton

June Anniversaries
 6 - Eric Ellsworth/Debra Ruby
 9 - Steve/Cathy Melton
15 - Bill/Pam DeForrest
16 - Gary/Alina Maleski
20 - Ellis Chee
26 - George/Sandy McMullen

July Anniversaries
 8 - Jeff/Marybeth Holt
 8 - Bob/Vicki Kump
 9 - Phil/Sherry Anderson
12 - Chuck/Sue Rosen
12 - Tony/Laura Schavone
13 - Ed Sherlock
19 - Bud/Dawnette Norris



Connell Chevrolet helps sponsor our Corvette Club. They
have been family owned and operated by the Doddridge
family since 1989 when Paul Doddridge purchased the
franchise from John Connell. Paul is still active with the
dealership, but he also spends a lot of his time at his ranch
in Montana. His son Wayne Doddridge is the active
General Manager.

Connell Chevrolet was first opened in the late 1950’s and
was located in Newport Beach on Pacific Coast Highway.
Then in 1963, they relocated to Harbor Boulevard in Costa
Mesa.

Connell has one of the largest new, certified, and
pre-owned inventories in Southern California. If you’re
looking for a specific Tahoe, Silverado pickup, Corvette, or
a late-model used car or truck, chances are, Connell
Chevrolet has it.

And over the years, Connell’s Service Department has built
a reputation fixing your GM vehicle right the first time and in
a timely manner. They currently have more Chevrolet
Master Technicians than most other Chevrolet dealers in
the entire USA.

When you go to Connell for service ask for Todd Mack.
Todd has been a Service Consultant at Connell for over 20
years and is a recommended advisor in the Corvette forum.
For you “do-it-yourselfers,” Connell Chevrolet has an
expansive Parts Department. They are one of the largest
wholesale dealers in the area. And if they don’t have your
specific automotive part on hand, they can probably secure
it within a few days.

Lastly, let’s talk about the Connell employee family. To
many, their employment at Connell is not a job... It’s a
career. Many employees including the sales, service and
office personnel have worked at Connell for twenty years
and more. Even the outside vendors who help to support
Connell Chevrolet, have been within the Doddridge family
for many years.

Look for Wayne Doddridge next time you’re at the
dealership and introduce yourself. He is a family man with 6
children and supports the local community. He and
Connell Chevrolet help sponsor Orange Lutheran High
School, Crean Lutheran High, Costa Mesa High, Fountain
Valley High, Estancia High, the Orange County 4H clubs,
Newport Harbor Corvettes, Corvette Super Sports, Better
Business Bureau, Auto Club, Costco, Los Angeles County
Police and Fire Departments, the Orange County Fire
Department, Costa Mesa Police, Newport Beach Police,
Huntington Beach Police and Irvine Police.

Connell Chevrolet is located at:

 2828 Harbor Boulevard, Costa Mesa, CA 92626

 Sales (714) 546-1200
 Service (714)755-3335
 Parts (714)546-9400
 Website: www.connellchevy.com

In Other News:
Corvette Super Shots typically meets on the fourth
Saturday of each month with lunch afterwards. All are
welcome to join!

Editor’s Note: rubypics@aol.com

Hi everyone! Reminding everyone that I welcome pictures
and extra articles from other members as long as you send
them to me at least five (5) days before the end of each
month. I especially need pictures and copy (articles) for
events I do not attend!

Thank you Ann and Shannon for providing pictures and
corresponding stories and/or info. Thank you Eric for being
my editor.

If there are any birthdays or anniversaries that I missed,
please email me so I can correct it for the future!

Remember to send me your business cards or other ads for
the For Sale page!

Thanks!

Debbie



Used with permission from
Connell Chevrolet



$$$ FOR SALE! $$$

DebraRubyPhotography.com



6th Annual OC Vettes

Signature Date

Name

Address

City/State/ZIP

Phone

Email

Name 2

Saturday, July 15, 2017
NCCC Sanction # WC-325-002

A Portion of proceeds benefit the Retinitis Pigmentosa Foundation
Registration begins at 10 AM, Poker Run begins at 10:30 AM

Starting Location: ENDERLE CENTER, 55 Frwy and 17th St., Tustin
Meet at the back parking lot, Enderle Center Dr. & Vandenberg Ln.

Finish at The Citrus Cafe,
1481 Edinger Ave. and Red Hill Ave., Tustin

Lunch on your own at Citrus Cafe

I hereby understand that I am responsible for my car, its contents and any
passenger therein. I agree to hold harmless and release OC Vettes and NCCC of
liability for any damage, injury or loss of property during the OC Vettes Poker
Run event. Non-NCCC entrants are not covered by NCCC insurance.

ENTRY FEE: $30 PER CAR, EXTRA HANDS $5 EACH

NCCC #:

CUT HERE

Make checks payable to : O C Vettes. Mail entry form and
payment to: Janet Cherry, 18679 Diddy Circle, Fountain Valley, CA
92708. Mailed entry must be postmarked no later than 7/7/2017;
otherwise, form may be returned during Poker Run sign-in.

Total Amount Enclosed

Add’l Hands @ $5 ea

Poker Run Entry Amount $30

Best Poker Hands Win!

NCCC # 2:

Raffle for lots of great gift baskets and other prizes!



NNCor vet t e Pi r at es of t he Car i bbeanNN
Our 12th Corvette Pirates Cruise to Paradise

February 4th - 7 nights Carnival’s beautiful mega Fun Ship, the BREEZE!
I t i n er a r y

Day 1 - Port of Galveston, Texas Departure: 4:00pm
Day 2 – Fun Day at Sea

Day 3 – Key West, Florida
Day 4 – Freeport, Bahamas
Day 5 – Nassau, Bahamas

Day 6 – Fun Day at Sea
Day 7 – Fun Day at Sea

Day 8 - Port of Galveston, Texas
On Carnival Breeze, enjoy the island atmosphere of the very cool RedFrog Rum Bar, or south-of-the-border
taco

goodness at BlueIguana Cantina. There’s always family fun in the air at Hasbro, The Game Show and ha-ha
hilarity

at the Punchliner Comedy Club. Don’t forget the ambiance of Guy's Burger Joint - roadside-burger-shack
style - featuring hot-off-the-grill burgers designed by celebrity chef Guy Fieri! Carnival Breeze has a 320’
long Twister Waterslide at Carnival WaterWorks and there’s time to be spent doing blissfully nothing at

Serenity Adult Only Retreat… after pampering yourself at Cloud 9 Spa, of course.

AHOY! CORVETTE PIRATES BOOTY
AHOY! GREAT FUN AWAITS THE CORVETTE PIRATES ON OUR NEXT CRUISE TO PARADISE

Super Bowl Shindig for the Corvette Pirates
Corvette Pirates "Let The Good Times Roll" infamous Drag Races & Mardi Gras Cocktail Party

Fun registration goodies including the highly sought after "Trinket"
“All Together Dinner Dinning” with special fun theme nights

Corvette Pirate's Private Cocktail Party Highlighting our famous “Golden Treasure” Car Show
$50.00 Per cabin on board ship credit

Thrilling "Great Balls Of Fire" Miniature Golf Tournament
Treasure Hunt with “Buried” Treasure & we’re not done adding more “booty” yet!

(Our cabin rates include all taxes and port fees AND - all of our CORVETTE PIRATE BOOTY!)
Make your reservations for this “Corvette Pirates of the Caribbean” through

Se e  Y a L a t e r A l l i g a t o r T r a v e l
Our only Corvette Pirate Cruise Agent and you must book through

them to be considered a part of our Corvette Pirate group.
Your Travel Agent & Corvette Group Leader - Laurie "TEX" Schwab

( 602-790-5788 or 888-968-6288
(Should you purchase a cabin through an outside source, other than See Ya Later Alligator Travel, you will be EXCLUDED from all Corvette

Pirate related events, giveaways, prizes, private parties and group dining, etc. In other words you are on the ship but not part of our group.)

See Y a  La t er Al l i g a t o r T r a v el
Contact Laurie “Tex” 602-790-5788 -- vettetex@cox.net -- 888-968-6288

THANKS BOOTY GIVERS!
Corvette Arizona

Scottsdale Jewelers
See Ya Later Alligator Travel

THE JOHNSON

REUNION SAILS



Consequences


